
 
Stoney Creek Trail litter report: December, 2019 
 

TOTALS for December vs AVERAGES (April to December) 
 

 
 
Items of Interest this month:  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notes:  The litter totals are above average, especially the plastic scraps from the 
doggy-poo bag dispensers. The Coho salmon had another major spawning run starting 
on December 5th, again after heavy rainfall. Scavenging eagles could often be seen and 
heard chirping in the trees until the salmon pretty well disappeared at the end of the 
month. The nice new chain link fence hopefully will help to keep many dogs off the 
soccer pitch, at least those on the creek-side trail. 
 
Dave Rutherford 
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Litter Report - December 2019

Large dead Coho salmon 

Derelict cart in the pond Waterfall after heavy rain Carefully capped syringe 


